
From: Laura Friend
To:
Cc: Bill Kennedy; Fiona Vance; "tomwebber@ponokacounty.com"
Bcc: Page Stuart; "Sandi Roberts"
Subject: NRCB Review of RFR Kramer Dairy Ltd. / RA19016
Date: January 28, 2020 1:35:00 PM
Importance: High

This email is to confirm our telephone conversation earlier today.
 
On January 24, 2020, Kramer Dairy Ltd. advised the NRCB that it intends to submit a reply
submission in response to the Board’s questions in RFR Decision RFR 2019-07 and the approval
officer’s submission dated January 23, 2020. Ponoka County advised that it will not be making a
submission.
 
The Board has set the deadline for Kramer Dairy Ltd. to submit its reply submission as Tuesday,
February 11, 4:30 pm. You indicated you may be retaining a lawyer; if so, you may suggest that
lawyer contact the Board’s lawyer, Bill Kennedy, at 403-297-4304 to discuss next steps.
 
Please contact me at 403-297-8269 if you have any questions.
 
Laura Friend
Manager, Board Reviews
Natural Resources Conservation Board

19th Floor, Centennial Place West Tower
250 – 5 Street SW
Calgary, AB  T2P 0R4
laura.friend@nrcb.ca
Tel:  403-297-8269
Fax: 403-662-3994
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